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Health Scrutiny Committee 
14 March 2013 

LINk Post-Stroke Rehabilitation Care Final Report 

 
 

Purpose of the report:  Scrutiny of Services/Policy Development 
 
LINk will present its final report of an investigation into post-stroke 
rehabilitation services in the County. 
 

 
 

Background: 

 
1. In September 2012, the Committee looked at Stroke Services across the 

County. As part of the item, LINk had brought a patient perspective to the 
meeting to present his wife’s trouble in accessing post-stroke 
rehabilitation services.  
 

2. LINk proposed, and the Committee agreed, to undertake a research 
project into the availability and quality of post-stroke rehabilitation care 
across the County. Attached at Annex 1 is the final report of this project.  
 

Recommendations: 

 
3. The Committee is asked to note the report from LINk, thanking them for 

their work on this project and to scrutinise post-stroke rehabilitation care 
in Surrey. 

 

Next steps: 

 
Identify future actions and dates. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Report contact: Leah O’Donovan, Scrutiny Officer, Democratic Services  
 
Contact details: 020 8541 7030; leah.odonovan@surreycc.gov.uk 
 
Sources/background papers: None 
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